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Chad Rinde has been the Director of Finance for Sacramento 

County since June of 2023. Previously Chad served 8 years at 

Yolo County in the Department of Financial Services, including as 

the Chief Financial Officer from 2019 to 2023 and Interim County Administrator for nine 

months of 2021 and 2022.  

Before joining local government service, Chad obtained a degree in Accounting at 

California State University, Sacramento and his CPA license while working at regional 

CPA firms Macias Gini & O’Connell and Vavrinek, Trine, and Day, specializing in local 

government accounting and auditing.  


